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SHORELINE 2021 Bituminous Surface Treatment (BST)
Chip Seal Project

The City’s annual road maintenance program will begin work on selected streets in the Hillwood, Innis Arden, Richmond
Beach, and Richmond Highlands neighborhoods on August 16 and last 30-days. The maintenance work will consist of
pavement repair, crack sealing, and surface sealing using Bituminous Surface Treatment (BST), often called chip seal.
You have been sent this postcard because you live near a location where construction activities will occur.

Residents near a project work site should expect:

« Construction work over multiple days, limited to Monday-Friday between 7 a.m. and 6 p.m.

« Traffic adjacent to the work area may include lane shifts, reductions or closures with flaggers.

« Parking restrictions will be posted ahead of construction.

+ Access to nearby houses will be maintained, with access limited for 1-2 hours after BST application.

« Surface features (such as paving and landscaping) within the public right-of-way immediately adjacent to work areas
may be disturbed and restored to match existing condition or better.

+ When driving on new BST, please accelerate slowly and only turn your steering wheel while the vehicle is moving.

For more information about specific project sites and schedule updates, see the project website:
shorelinewa.gov/BST

If you have any questions, please contact Project Manager Kristin Terpstra by phone at
(206) 801-2474 or email at kierpstra@shorelinewa.gov
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